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ANDAMAN & NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
Directorate of Health Services,

Port Blair,the ///7 Nov.,1988

To
The Secretary(Tribal welfare),
A&N Administration,
Port Blair,

8ir,

I am to enclose herewith a copy of telegram

received from Dr. I.C.Verma, Professor of
Paediatricy All India Institute of Medical Science,
New Delhi and to say that I am in keauehh touch
with Professor Verma to cotdinate the visit of

the team to these Islands.

Yours faithfully,

34l

(Surg.Cdr.Js Nagra)
Director of Health Services,

Copy tos

1, The Director, Tribal wWelfare, A&N
Administration,

v/é: The Executive Secretary, AAJVS.

for information.
Your support will be
sought for their
travel to Strait
Island and D/Creek a2
for logistic assista
on their arrival,
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Copy submitted to the Secretary to L.G. for kind
information of Hon'ble Lt,Governor,

HEALTH SERVICES.



